

	Letter: Dear Friends and Family, 
     Throughout this last year, God has been preparing us to serve him in a new, exciting way. Since moving to Colorado, we have found ourselves learning so much about how God is at work around the world!  Specifically, we have encountered people from and passionate for the Czech Republic.  We have been invited to go (July 7-18) with a team to lead a children's English camp to share the love of Jesus in the Czech!   
    We simply cannot do this alone.  First and foremost we need 5-6 prayer partners who will begin praying now for the success of this mission trip. We would like to offer you the opportunity to join us in praying for this trip. Prayer is essential for the team’s success and safety.  Also, we would like to ask you to partner with us financially in order to make this journey. The cost is $5,000 for us including travel, lodging, and camp expenses.  If 50 people gave $100, we would meet our goal! 
     Will you please pray about being one of our supporters? The trip leaves July 7, so we need to hear back from you as soon as possible. Please respond as the Lord leads you by using the attached form. For your convenience, donations may be made online at chcc.org. Select Join the Mission, Global Serving and then select Czech Children’s English Camp from the list of trips. Please make checks payable to Cherry Hills Community Church (CHCC) and mail it with the attached form to the address below. DO NOT write our names in the memo line of the check. Instead, you may write Czech Children’s Camp. 

     Thank you in advance for your prayers and financial support. We are excited to invite you to partner with us in this great ministry in the Czech Republic!

In Christ,
Jamin & Lindsey Bush

	Address: Jamin & Lindsey Bush
1044 Rockhurst Dr. #303
Highlands Ranch, CO 
80129


